
 

 

 
Mr Greg Melick AO SC 
Chief Commissioner 
Integrity Commission Tasmania 
Via email: julia.hickey@integrity.tas.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Chief Commissioner 
  
Thank you for the opportunity to make a further comment on this important issue. 
  
Tasmanian Labor appreciated the opportunity to meet with your senior officers 
recently, to discuss the first consultation paper and draft code of conduct 
documentation. 
  
We are hopeful that the examples, scenarios and questions raised by Labor MPs in 
that meeting will be considered by the Commission as the work on the draft code 
continues. 
  
There is significant goodwill to see the establishment of a robust code that is 
meaningful and enforceable. That said, Tasmanian Labor retains the concerns outlined 
in our original submission that without stronger definitions, guidelines and significant 
work on implementation, the code risks losing its purpose with either too little or too 
much information recorded. 
  
My team and I look forward to continuing to contribute to the development of the code 
as your work continues. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Rebecca White MP 

TASMANIAN LABOR LEADER 

MEMBER FOR LYONS 

 

7 August 2023 
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